
 

 

 
 

Torres Shire Council 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Sustainable Planning Act 2009 and Statutory Guideline 01/16 

 

Proposed Local Government 
Infrastructure Plan 

Amendment to the Torres Shire Council  
Planning Scheme 

 
In accordance with the requirements of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009 and Statutory 

Guideline 01/16, Torres Shire Council gives notice that the proposed Torres Shire Council 

Local Government Infrastructure Plan (LGIP) is available for public consultation. 

 

Public Consultation Period 

The public consultation period for the proposed LGIP amendment is from Friday 16 March 

to Tuesday 1 May 2018. During the public consultation period, any person will be able to 

view and download the proposed LGIP and supporting material via Council’s website at 

www.torres.qld.gov.au  or view and purchase a copy at the Council office 68 Douglas Street, 

Thursday Island. 

 

Submissions 

Anyone can make a written submission about any aspect of the proposed LGIP. A properly 

made submission must: 

 Be in writing (including by email), 

 Include the full name and residential address of each person making the submission, 

 Be signed by each person making the submission unless made electronically, 

 State the grounds of the submission and the facts and circumstances relied on in 

support of the grounds, 

 Be made to Torres Shire Council, and 

 Be received by Council before Tuesday 1 May 2018 

 

Submissions can be lodged: 

 By email to admin@torres.qld.gov.au 

 By post to PO Box 171 Thursday Island QLD 4875 

 In person at the Council office 68 Douglas Street Thursday Island 

 

Enquiries 

For enquiries about the proposed LGIP contact Torres Shire Council on 4069 1336 or email 

enviroplan@torres.qld.gov.au  
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